Rebecca Hossack Gallery
35 Windmill Street London W1P 1HH
Telephone: 071-409 3599/436 4899. Fax: 071-323 3182

BUCKINGHAM PALACE

24th July, 1990.
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I am commanded by The Queen to thank
you for bringing here to Buckingham
Palace your painting Tjapaltjarri
Dreaming, which I passed to Her Majesty
this morning. The Queen is most grateful
to you for this kind gift and sends her
warm thanks. It is very appropriate that
such a splendid example of the work now
being done by Aboriginals in Central
Australia should find a place in the
Royal Collection.

The Queen was very glad to have had
the chance of meeting you and talking
with you at her Garden Party last week.
She would be grateful if you would take
her greetings to all your people at home
in Australia.

Mr. Clifford Possum.
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